
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      February 25, 2009 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      Re: Nassau County Jail 
 
Dear Misdemeanor and/or Felony Panelists, 
 
 It is important that the changes in visiting hours at the jail do not compromise 
your ability to provide a competent and effective defense for your client.  It is therefore 
suggested that you consider the following: 
 

– If you are on hearings or trial, ask the Judge for an order authorizing 
you to see your client outside the normal visiting hours.  

 
– If you have a specific problem that requires you to see your client, call 

Acting Sheriff Michael Sposato at 571.4101 and ask him to authorize 
visitation outside of the normal visiting hours. 

 
– If you are unable to get satisfaction from either of the above 

procedures, call me and I will do my best to deal with Acting Sheriff 
Sposato or Judge Donnino in order to solve the problem.  

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Patrick L. McCloskey   


